SRIS HOMECOMING REUNION 2020 CANCELLED

Due to the restrictions placed on our facilities as a result of the Covid-19
pandemic, a seeking to keep our facilities safe for our students, and in just
exercising common sense in regards to the safety of our community, the SRIS
2020 Homecoming Reunion will NOT be held this year. Please anticipate its
renewal on October 9%, 2021 and hope that all alumni, former students and
teachers, and all Friends of the St. Romuald Interparochial School can attend
with more details to follow as decisions are made.



